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Date: 8/24/18 

To: All Cinch Connectivity Solutions Distribution for Trompeter Products 

Subject: Discontinuation Notice 

Dear Distributor, 

This letter serves as formal notification that Cinch Connectivity Solutions is discontinuing the production 
of the following part numbers under the Trompeter brand name. 

TWAC-78-1F2/500 
TWAC-78-1F2/1000 
 
TWAC-78-1F2 remains active until the existing inventory of ~ 4,000 feet at various splice lengths is 
depleted.  Please contact our Customer Service group for details before ordering.  This discontinuance 
takes effect immediately. Cinch Connectivity Solutions acknowledges the obligation to promptly inform 
our customers of the intent to exit products to enable our customers the ability to prepare for 
alternatives.  

Cinch Connectivity Solutions appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to your 
continued interest in our products. While we regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause, 
we are eager to supply your future product requirements with our world-class quality product portfolio. 

 

Best Regards, 

Duane Teachout 

Duane Teachout 
Product Manager 
Cinch Connectivity Solutions 
Trompeter Products 


